
 

As you know we hold an annual Inter-Home garden competition and this year we 
went all out to try to win! Sadly, we didn’t win but a new category was added due 
to the improvements made ‘Most Improved Garden’ Keren Wilkinson – CEO and 
Trustees came to Housman Court on Tuesday 17th September 1pm-1.30pm to do 
the presentation. 
Thank you to all who came along and enjoyed the ‘indoor BBQ’ and celebrations.  
We were presented with a £50 garden voucher to continue to develop the garden 
and a certificate which we will display in the home. 
Everyone has enjoyed being involved and it has made such a huge difference. We 
now have a lovely garden with areas to enjoy games or just to relax. 

 

 

 


